
                 Richmond Corridor Association (RCA) Monthly General Meeting 

                                @ Weber Display & Packaging Co. Inc. 

                                                    Meeting Minutes 

                                                     June 10, 2015 

Attendance: Cara Rossi (M&T Bank), Steve Horton (RCA-NEDS), Alan Berg Sr. 

(NUPRO Corp/Neatsfoot Oil), Alan Berg, Jr. (NUPRO Corp./Neatsfoot Oil), Bruce 

Richman (S.D. Richman Sons, Inc.), Mark Kochanowicz (Coating Development Group), 

Ira Katuran ( NUPRO Corp./Neatsfoot Oil), Tony Vazquez (CRAMCO Inc.) 

The meeting was convened at 8:55am.   

The Minutes from the May 14th Meeting were reviewed and approved. 

The Treasurer’s Report was made by Bruce Richman:  
Account Balance: $17,937.42 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Safety/Security: The 24th Police District was not present. No Update.  
Everyone present was reminded that SafeCam video from one of our area businesses, 
VIP Products, is being used in the investigation of the Amtrak wreck at Frankford Jct.  
 
Membership: Currently, there are 28 Paid Members. Everyone was encouraged to 
submit their Membership Dues. Steve Horton continues to conduct outreach and make 
site visits to area businesses. 
 
Strategic Plan: The City Planning Commission (CPC) River Wards 3rd neighborhood 
public meeting was held on Tuesday June 2nd.  George Groves, Ken Paul and Steve 
Horton attended the Event. The RCA ideas from our Plan have presented to CPC for 
inclusion in the final version of the Plan. We will look for a Draft to available for public 
review in the next couple of months. 
 
Media/Public Relations: No Update. 
 
Website: (www.rcassociation.org): All Businesses were encouraged to check out the 
new features and information on the Website. Over the next several months, Mark 
Kochanowicz will be editing and posting previously recorded material to the site. 
 
CLIP Report: City Managing Director’s Office (MDO) not present. No Update. 
 
Old Business: Those present at the meeting agreed that we would wait until the 
September meeting to decide whether to have a Fall Joint Business Associations 
breakfast meeting at the Columbia Social Club. 
 



New Business: Tire Round Up is scheduled for Saturday August 15th. We need 4-5 
volunteers and 2-3 vehicles. NUPRO/Neatsfoot Oil will bring a Truck and few Staff. 
 
Reminder: Next Meeting to be held at the Philadelphia Regional Port Authority (PRPA) 
on Thursday September 10th @ 8:45am. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:05am. 
 
 
Submitted by Steve Horton 
 
 
 
 


